----Message d'origine----

De : Philip Webster Envoyé : 22 juillet 2014 13:44 À : Consultation-en-cours; Comments@osc.gov.on.ca Cc : John Budreski Objet : Re: Request for Comment Regarding Proxy Advisory Firms.

Dear Me Beaudoin and Secretary of the OSC.

I am a director of Morien Resources Corp and Erdene Resource Development and was formerly a director of Western Financial Group.

I fully concur with the position presented by Mr. John Budreski regarding Proxy Advisory Firms in his excellent letter attached.

Yours truly

Philip L. Webster